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Aerial Lift Bridge undergoing transformer work today; lifts restricted

 

[DULUTH, MN] The City of Duluth’s Aerial Lift Bridge will be undergoing installation 
of a Minnesota Power transformer today. While vehicle and pedestrian traffic will not be 
impacted by the work, the bridge will be set in the down position all day to facilitate the 
work and lifts will not occur.

 

The transformer work is expected to last several hours.
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